Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, November 11th, 2018
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Walla in the clubhouse. 15 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice-President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Range Captain; Fred Ansick, Social Director; Terri Perry
President's Report: Crab Feast was a huge success. We would like to make it an annual event. FITA shoot was also very successful. A release was found at the Practice range. If you lost one please contact CRA. There will be a general swap meet in Feb. Details forthcoming. Next meeting will be Dec. 2nd.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  Please send in your CRA dues by January 1st. 
Membership Concerns: None. 
CRA Treasurers' Report: $859.25 Withdrawn $1178.50 Deposited $10193.96 Balance. Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: We are introducing a new shoot to our schedule this season. It will be a called the Turkey Shoot and will be held in the afternoon on opening day of Turkey season in the spring, consisting of all 3D turkey targets.  

Range Captain: Fred has taken down about 20 dead trees on the range. Rhinehart walls are in at the 20, 30 and 40 yards stations. 50 and 60 yards will be installed soon. The Gazelle skull cap has come in. Many lights have been replaced. Fred would like to call a work party to finish the safety fence by station 16. Fred wants to redo the outdoor lighting on the practice range as an eagle scout project. Fred outlined a plan to rebuild the Red Shed.

Indoor Archery Director:  None.
           Social Director: Christmas Luncheon Dec. 2nd after the meeting. Motion to provide $250 for food. Approved.

3-D Director:  None.  
           AFC Archery Director: IWLA is building a new parking lot for the Air Rifle range. Dr. Ed, Director of RP has passed.  

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None. 

VBA Representative: None.
Old Business: None.    
New Business: Many thanks to Fran Stites for her service as web master. Due to personal commitments, she is no longer able to continue in this capacity. Justice Percell has volunteered to take over. Bob Walla has offered 3 security cameras and one outdoor housing unit for CRA use if someone wants to install them. Dan Roberts has donated a new printer to the Indoor Range. Bob W. would like to make room in the connex to store folding chairs. We need volunteers for the December 8th Childrens Christmas party. Marvin makes a motion to offer $100 for an Apple Arrow Saw. Approved. Smitty makes a motion to donate $200 to Hunters for the Hungry. Approved. 
Adjournment:  11:45AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
